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Litigation attorneys Wes Camden and Caitlin Poe participated in a CLE event titled, "Practicing Litigation 

in 2021" presented by the North Carolina Bar Association. Their presentation was part of the 

"Navigating the Shoals During Parallel Criminal and Civil Litigation" session.

Click here to view the full program agenda.
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